VEW Post 12146 Commanders Newsletter

Comrades, 01 Feb 2019
This month we will be celebrating our post fourth
anniversary. Since our inception we have set the bar for excellence

achieving significant milestones. We continue to lead both the
District and Department in membership and hold a top spot at the
division level which places our post in the running for All State and
All American for the fourth year in a row. Our recruiting and
membership team continue to excel and make the difference. The
dedication and commitment of our membership has been the
driving force behind the successes we have enjoyed over the past 4
years.

ourth anniversary party that will be held on the 16th
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As we ente‘nonth of February o ’ to
support our loc communi vill'start a significant community
service project this month at Sattahip'Children’s School Number 12
for Special Needs children. ! ‘Natia ] | has just recently
approved a grant that combine rith, post and local contributions
will enable our post to support the effort which will include
improvements to the food preparation area that is used to provide
meals to these special needs children. The effort includes upgrades
to associated plumbing fixtures, toilet facilities, lighting and
electrical which will greatly improve quality of life for these children
in need.

For planning purposes, Post Nominations and Elections for the
upcoming VFW Term 2019 -2020 are quickly approaching. We will
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conduct nominations in March that will remain open until the April
meeting at which time elections will be conducted. There will be
several positions open to be filled. If you have an interest in one of
the positions please see me or a member of the leadership team if
you are looking for any additional detail.

Important dates for the month of February are:

1 February Community Service Project commences at Sattahip
Children’s School Number 12

9 February Post Membership meeting at 1300

ship’s crew. Tentatlve tlme i
February. |

I look forward to seeing each of you at our February meeting on 9
February.

Be safe out there!

Jack Farrell

Email: john.p.farrell@icloud.com Mobile: 082-173-4677



